
On the 6th February we had the opportunity to 
take part in Sport Enrichment activities. Last 
term we tried lacrosse but this time we had the 

chance to have a go at handball. 

We really enjoyed working in teams to try to      
defend our own goal but also to try and score 
against the opposing team. Mr C taught us lots of 
useful throwing and catching skills as well as 

strategies for attack and defence. 

It was great fun! 


